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IFPSD congratulates Michelle Bachelet on her appointment as the new 
Human Rights Chief of the UN 
 

August 20, 2018  
New York, NY 
 

Sally Kader, President of the International Federation for Peace and Sustainable Development 

(IFPSD), and Ralph Kader, UN diplomat and CEO of IFPSD, formally congratulate Michelle 

Bachelet of her new role as the Human Rights Chief of the United Nations.  

 

IFPSD President Sally Kader​ has known ​Michelle Bachelet​ personally through the former’s role 

as head of UN Women. They have worked alongside each other at the Conference on the Status 

of Women, and the Conference of Women in Conflict workshop.  

 

“I have seen her dedication firsthand”, said​ IFPSD President Sally Kader​. “She is hardworking 

and aggressive in preserving human rights. I heartily congratulate her and wish her success.”  

 

Michelle Bachelet​ was a victim of human rights violation during Chile’s right wing dictatorship. 

She has since served as the first woman President of Chile, and the first head of UN Women in 

2010.  

 

IFPSD ​works to support the protection of human rights and endeavors towards achieving this 

goal through ​educational programs, regular high-level dialogue and community outreach 

initiatives. In addition, the organization works on its other pillars of  Protection of Cultural 

Heritage, Peace and Interfaith Dialogue, Women and Girl Empowerment and Youth Leadership.  

 



IFPSD ​is in consultative status with the United Nations Economic and Social Council 

(UN-ECOSOC). Accredited with the UN Conference on Trade and Development (UNCTAD), it is 

associated with UN Department of Public information (UN-DPI)  and the UN Department of 

Political Affairs (UNDPA).  

 

For further information, please contact: 
Mrs. Salwa (Sally) Kader 
info@ifpsd.org 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
  


